
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Livonia, MI

July 17, 2024

MINUTES
BOARD WORKSHOP

July 17, 2024

Board Members Present: Acosta, Bonifield, Bradford, Frank
Jarvis, Johnson

Board Members Absent: Burton

Others Present: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
Dr. Julie Kaminski, MASB Consultant 

President Bradford commenced the meeting at 5:45 p.m.

Dr. Julie Kaminski, MASB Consultant, facilitated the MASB Updated Superintendent 
Evaluation and Rater Reliability Training for the Board and Superintendent. The 
Revised School Code requires school boards to evaluate their superintendent's job 
performance annually as part of a comprehensive performance evaluation system that 
takes into account student growth and assessment data. MASB provides this 
superintendent evaluation instrument based on the requirements of the Revised School 
Code. This training satisfies the state’s requirement that all Board members and 
Superintendents are trained using this updated instrument (reflecting revised school 
code) no later than September 1, 2024.

Meeting concluded at 8:40 p.m.

Submitted by: Karen Bradford, Board President

cc: Board of Education 
Cabinet


